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The University Council Congratulates Dr\Randa Mustafa for her New Position   

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]        The University Council held its meeting on Wednesday, 26\2\2020 under presidency of Dr\ Gamal El Saeed, Benha University President who congratulated Dr\ Randa Mustafa after appointing her by a presidential decree as the University deputy for Community Service and Environment Affairs and hoped for her best wishes and great success at the new position. The University President also thanked Dr\Eman El Bittar and Dr\ Hesham El Batsh for their great efforts at Community Service and Environment Affairs Sector. El Saeed also thanked and congratulated Mr\Ahmed Qurni, the University's legal adviser who was transferred to work as adviser to the Minister of Housing.
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